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BOARD BRIEFS

A board of directors meeting on Octob-
er 24, touched onthe following.

DIRECTED Jon Compton to reactivate the
land committee.

AYTROVED special board meeting to formal-
ize a contract with .ially Duthie
for emcursions.

APYROVED that no regular meetings be held
in November and December and that
instruction meeting would be held
et OET on November 19.

EXFECTED donation of two more locomotives
with trensportation costs to be
poid by donor! One to be lensed

to Yeterson Lumber Company.
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Report is the official publication of
the ¥.CIFIC SOUTHWEST RAILWAY MUSEULL &S-
SQCIATION OF SN DIEGO COUNTY, CALIFORNI.,

INCORIORATED.

Officers are:
Terry Durkin, president
Lee Adams, vice president
Eric Sanders, secretary
David 'Villoughby, treasurer

Museum address is:
i+ 0. Box 4081
San Diego, California 92104

Report Editor is:
Charles L. Kent

Report address is.
2418 Edding Drive
Lemon Grove, California 92045

WITH THIS ISSUE

Members of the PSRMA are with this
issue of the Report, receiving a copy of
the Tacific Railroad Society's "iheel
Clicks."

This is part of an exchange program
that PRS is implementing with other rail-
fan orgenizations to familiarigze other
fans with their orgenization and to help
them learn more about others too.

Thig is a great idea. e like it.
Our Report is going out to their members
late in January of 1968. liony thanks
to PRS for their intevrest in others.
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HEADLINE NEWS ON TAGE TVWO

Good news ceame our way. It should be
on pege 1, but it came too late.

The museum has been donated mnother
locomotive. And with ou» finencinl jeloX-T
ition as it is you might think that this
is not too good. But something better
could never happen. Here is the story.

The Georria Facific Corporation has
donated their "Minerates" type 2w8~2T,
located at their Coos Bay Timber Division
at lowers, Oregon. The locomotive has 44"
drivers, 20x24 coylinders, weirhs 90 tons,
and is an oil burner. It was orizinally
built for Coos Bey Lumber Company at Fowe
ers, and sold to Georgie Tacific in July,
1956,

The best part is that the Georpin
Ppacific Corporation is also donating the
cost of transporting the locomotive to
San Diego. The encine will be on its way
shortly after the first of the year.

WATCH THOSE MEETING DATES!

No museum meetings have been sched-
uled for the months of November and Dec-
ember, but operation at OET is planned for
November 19.

The next scheduled general meeting is
to be on Sunday, Jenuery 21, 1963. How
about let's make that a potluck-instsllat-
ion dinner? Maybe make the Fridey before
the third Sundey in Januery? lcw sbout it
officers?

thile we are on the subject of dates
don't forpet, board members for '68, our
constitution requires that a calender of
board of directors meetings be published
in the Report in the first issue of each
vear.

rICKERING NUMBER 10 GOES TO KLAMATH

The ex-Pickering 3-truck Heisler No.
10, owned by the I'mecific Locomotive Soci-
ety, and once owned by ISRMA, has been
sold to the Klameth and Hoppow Valley Rail-
road at Klemath, California. The 10 spot
is to provide backup power for the lines
2-8-2T. The locomotive was expected to
be trucked from its location in Stockton
to slamath in October.(lacific News)

FOR YOUR CONVENIENCE

# cut-out coupon has been provided
for your use in helping out the museum.
It is on page 3 and you can give to the
project of your choice.



